
Ridgewood SEPAG
Information Meeting

Christie DeAraujo, MAT, SLDS, OG-TT, is a multisensory reading staff developer at
Ridgewood Public Schools. In her role, Ms. DeAraujo supports special education
teachers and case managers in Grades PreK-12 with implementing Structured
Literacy interventions to support students who are struggling with literacy skills.
Ms. DeAraujo will present an update on Structured Literacy in Ridgewood Schools,
as well as Tips to Avoid the Summer Slide in Reading.  

In addition, updates will be given by the Ridgewood SEPAG, Dr. Michelle Fenwick/
the Special Programs Office, and a Board of Education representative. To make
these updates as useful as possible, please email any questions or concerns you
have that you would like addressed to contact@RidgewoodSEPAG.org. 
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** This Meeting’s Topic: STRUCTURED LITERACY IN RIDGEWOOD SCHOOLS **
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